

## Corsham Primary School

Caring Positive Stimulating



26 March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers.

Reading is one of the most important skills your child will learn in school. Like all skills, improvement comes with practice, and the Corsham Library provides a wide variety of books for everyone to borrow for reading practice, information and enjoyment.

Next term Corsham Primary School will be visiting the Corsham Library for a learning session with Laura Geater, our Community Librarian.

**2W will be visiting on Tuesday 23 April.** As part of their visit, they will have a story time and be shown how the library works.

If your child would like to borrow a book from the library please could they bring their library card into school ready for their visit. They will then have the opportunity to choose and withdraw a book during their visit. You shall then be responsible for returning the borrowed book to the library.

If they do not yet have a library card, please see the attached application form which we will pass onto the library, so they can have a card ready for your child.

Using the library resources is a brilliant opportunity for the children and adults to source both fiction and non-fiction books that are totally free.

If you have any questions please speak to your child's teacher.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Palmer

Rebecca Palmer Assistant Deputy Head Teacher

> Headteacher: Lindsay Fry Pound Pill, Corsham, SN13 9YW Tel: 01249 712387 Email: admin@corsham-pri.wilts.sch.uk www.corshamprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Kerry Parker
Broadwood Avenue, Corsham, SN13 OLX
Tel: 01225 811997
Email: broadwood@corsham-pri.wilts.sch.ul
www.corshamprimary.co.uk



















